

What are the main risks associated with this option and how could they be mitigated? (add rows if required)									
Risk				Impact (H/M/L)	Probability (H/M/L)	Mitigation			
Has the EqIA Screening Tool been completed for this proposal?									
EqIA Screening Tool									
What mitigations will be taken to minimise negative equality impacts (if relevant)?									
Is a full EqIA required?									
Full EqIAs to be undertaken at Stage 2									